
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
Circular 22-202/J03  

26th June, 2023 
 
Dear P.1 - P.4 parents, 
 

Circular on class allocation in the 2023-2024 school year 
 
According to the students' learning diversity, some lessons (Mathematics and General Studies) of 

our school are taught in different medium of instruction (Chinese or English). The Chinese Language 
has Cantonese and Putonghua as the medium of instructions. 

 
Class allocation is based on students’ assessment results and daily performance. The students’ 

class allocation in the coming year will be the same as this year. If any amendments are required, 
parents will be notified by the school individually. 

 
For enquiries, please contact Mr. Cheng Chung Hang. 
 
 
 
 

 Yours Faithfully, 

 
 

 

 
Chow Kim Ho 
Principal 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
Reply Slip of Circular 22-202/J03 <Please return it to the class teacher> 

Circular on class allocation in the 2023-2024 school year 
 
Dear Principal, 

I acknowledge receipt of the above-mentioned circular regarding class allocation in the 
2023-2024 school year. 
 

Remarks (if any) : 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Student’s Name:  Parent’s Signature:  
Class:  Date:   


